
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Newsletter – 1st Thurstaston Scout Group 

Fletcher Pack / Reed Pack 

We have also looked at 

starting our fitness 

challenge with looking for 

improvement in activities 

and after summer we aim 

to complete this!  

We have also done some 

of our Outdoor challenge 

by learning how to 

correctly pitch a tent. 

We had Scout Community 

Week and collected 7 

bags of rubbish in total! 

Well done to all who 

attended these nights!  

We had our AGM were 

lots of awards were given 

out!  

Completed first aid 1 and 

2 and in some cases 3 and 

4 as well!  

Had our 4 night cub camp 

at Waddecar and 2 nights 

at Sandiways!  

And breathe! A well-

earned rest is required for 

all the Cubs and the 

Leaders!  

Well what a fabulous way to 

end the academic year than 

with a water games night 

and a crabbing trip to West 

Kirby. 

Of course before we got to 

the action packed final week 

we’ve had a lot more going 

on!  

We’ve looked at part of the 

creative challenge by making 

and flying our own kites that 

we made! We’ve also been 

on a scavenger hunt around 

Thurstaston beach and 

common. 

We had a trip to Archers Ice 

Cream shop and watched 

how ice cream is made and 

then got to sample some 

fresh ice cream that was 

made in front of us, and after 

that we got to sample a 

flavour out of the gigantic 

selection of our own choice! 

Yummy!  

We also had our Scout group 

games night, yet again 

another wet one but non the 

less the Beavers, Cubs and 

Scouts had a great time!  

Social Media 

 

www.firstthurstaston.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/ 

1stthurstaston 

Twitter: 

@1st_Thurstaston 

 

To keep up to date with what 

the group is doing day to day 

and during exciting events 

then make sure you use our 

social media channels! 

What’s happened this term? 

Issue:  22 

Term: Summer 

Fact of this Issue: 
 

We’ve now finished for the 

mammoth 7 week summer! 

See you all next term! 

Happy Summer Everyone! From all the Cub 

Team! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it says in our AGM report for the Cub section which can be found 

online at www.firstthurstaston.co.uk/agm-reports I would like to thank 

all of our Cub Leader team once again for their tireless effort in 

providing Cub Scouting for 65 Cubs week in week out! Without all 

their support Cubs simply wouldn’t exist! Thank you! 

And thank you to all our Cubs for turning up every week and taking 

part in all our activities and to all the parents for ferrying them around!  

We hope you all have a great summer and are looking forward to 

welcoming you back to Cubs in September!  

Matt Jones 

AGSL and CSL (Akela 2) 

 

More pictures of all our events can be found on our website 

www.firstthurstaston.co.uk or at our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/1stthurstaston/photos  

#SCW2014 

Scout Community Week 

 
Cubs at Thurstaston 
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